
CITT Off-Season Stock Water 
Mitigation Grant Program

The water compact between the State of Montana and the Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribes (CSKT) will result  
in operational changes at the Flathead Indian Irrigation Project (FIIP), which will impact off-season stock water 

availability. With these changes in mind, the Compact Implementation Technical Team (CITT) developed a new funding 
program for producers who rely on FIIP for the deliveries of stock water outside of the irrigation season.  

The grant program will provide up to $4 million in awards. 

APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED:  
NOVEMBER 15, 2024 – JANUARY 10, 2025

To learn more about eligibility and funding visit:

CITTStockWaterGrant.mt.gov

DNRC staff will discuss  
the program and how to apply  

Light refreshments provided.  

•	 Wednesday, Nov. 20th 	    
1:00pm-4:30 pm 
Arlee Community Center  
34086 Pow Wow Rd, Arlee, MT 59821 

•	 Thursday, Nov. 21st  
8:30am-12:00 pm  
Polson Public Library 
2 1st Ave E, Polson, MT 59860

DNRC staff will answer  
application questions and provide  

technical assistance.  
Light refreshments provided.

•	 Monday, Dec. 9th  
9:30am to 3:30pm 
Arlee Community Center 
34086 Pow Wow Rd, Arlee, MT 59821 

•	 Monday, Dec. 16th  
9:30am-2:30pm  
Polson Public Library 
2 1st Ave E, Polson, MT 59860

GRANT INFO SESSIONS APPLICATION HELP SESSIONS


